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March 23, 2021 

 

The Honorable President and Members 
  of the Baltimore City Council 
Attn: Executive Secretary 
Room 409, City Hall, 100 N. Holliday Street 
Baltimore, Maryland 21202 
 

Re: City Council Bill 21-0044 – Retirement Boards - Composition 

 

Dear President and City Council Members: 

The Law Department has reviewed City Council Bill 21-0044, which would conform the 
composition of the Board of Trustees for the Retirement Savings Plan and Fire and Police Employees’ 
Retirement Board of Trustees to allow a certain designee of the Comptroller to act in the Comptroller’s 
place; conform and correct related provisions; and provide for a special effective date.  

There are no legal impediments to this bill.  Accordingly, the Law Department would approve 
Council Bill 21-0044 for form and legal sufficiency. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
 

 
Cc:  Matthew Stegman 
        Nina Themelis 
        Nikki Thompson 
        Elena DiPietro 
        Hilary Ruley 
        Victor Tervala 


